
          

A PPS headed in Western New York by Erie County Medical Center 

 

Erie County Medical Center Corporation and 
Assemblywoman Crystal D. Peoples-Stokes  

present: 

An informational meeting about the DSRIP Program 
(Delivery System Reform Incentive Payment) and its 

impact on community-based organizations 

Date:   December, 9th  
Time:   6pm – 8pm 
Location:  Smith Auditorium 

Third Floor 
Erie County Medical Center 

   462 Grider Street 
Buffalo, NY 14215 

 

Please RSVP to:  Kelly Showard at kshoward@ecmc.edu or 716-898-5389 Or 

Mindy VanLeuvan at vanleum@assembly.state.ny.us or 716-897-9714 
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